PUBLIC NOTICE OF HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by the
Town/Village Board of the Town/Village of Harrison, NY on October 7, 2021 at 7:00
PM at the Harrison Municipal Building, 1 Heineman Place, Harrison, New York, to hear
and consider an application made by Joseph Eriole of Veneziano & Associates for a
Special Permit Application in connection with a project for site improvements at 7-9
Purdy Street, Harrison, NY 10528.

ALL PERSONS HAVING AN INTEREST IN THIS MATTER ARE INVITED TO
ATTEND AND BE HEARD.

BY ORDER OF THE TOWN/VILLAGE BOARD OF THE TOWN/VILLAGE OF
HARRIOSN, NY.

Jacqueline Greer
Town Clerk

Dated: September 28, 2021
Harrison, New York



